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Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Businesses that purchase aviation fuel at an international airport located within a county of the first class 
will no longer be required to file for a refund of 1.5 cents per gallon on a tax of 4 cents per gallon.  
Instead, these air carriers will pay a tax of 2.5 cents per gallon.  Locals governments and individuals are 
likely unaffected.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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